

Forge Valley School
Wood Lane, Sheffield, S6 5HG
Tel:0114 234 8805 Fax: 0114 232 4120
enquiries@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk
www.forgevalley.school

Headteacher: Mr Dale Barrowclough

15<sup>th</sup> July 2022

Dear Parent / Carers,

Following my letter dated 7<sup>th</sup> July 2022 regarding the last week of term, I have made the unfortunate decision to cancel both the school trek and Sports Day next week. This is clearly because of the extreme heat forecasted. Forge Fest will continue as scheduled below:

Wed 20 <sup>th</sup> July	Y7 and Y9 Forge Fest	Morning (P1 and P2)	
	Y8 and Y10 Forge Fest	Afternoon (P4 and P5)	

During Forge Fest, pupils will watch and listen to some amazing local musicians. There will be the opportunity to purchase food and drinks. There will also be a range of glitter bars and nail stalls. I suggest that pupils bring money in the form of change should they wish to purchase goods or food from this event.

I have decided to relax school uniform next week meaning pupils can either attend school in full uniform (without blazers) or Forge Valley PE kit. Pupils should not attend school in sportswear other than Forge Valley PE Kit.

However, Thursday will be a non – uniform day on which we ask for a £1 donation. This should be paid to school via ParentPay during the last week of term. Money raised will go towards local charities selected by pupils. Pupils will be dismissed from 12.15pm.

I look forward to welcoming pupils back to school after the summer break on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> September 2022. Details of timings for the first day back shall be shared over the summer.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Barrowclough Headteacher













